
“The Grown-Ups is as generally cheerful as its endearing stars, Alberdi delivering a 
bright film which is full of colour, judiciously edited to make its points with a light 

touch.” 
~Fionnuala Halligan, ScreenDaily 

The Waterloo Region Inclusion Film Series presents... 

With tremendous thanks 

to our Sponsor:  

The Grown Ups   

This event is 

brought to you 

by  

Bridges to 

Belonging  

 

Tuesday, April 24th, 2018  

Doors at 6:30, show begins at 6:50 p.m.  
 

Princess Twin Cinemas  

46 King Street North, Waterloo  

Tickets available at:  

 https://ifsthegrownups.eventbrite.ca  

or call 519-886-8886 x 2427 to reserve.  

In partnership  

with SHORE 


